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CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LOS ANGELES 
Office of the Vice President for Student Affairs 

 
ACADEMIC SENATE, STUDENT POLICY COMMITTEE 

 
March 11, 2010, 1:30 - 3:10 p.m., SA 110 

 
MINUTES 

 
 
Present: B. Gutarts, A. Ham, R. Ledesma, M. Leung, K. Mew, J. Orta, A. Ross, R. Salinas, 

K. Wasley, A. Wood, Q. Wu 
 
Excused:  K. Foster, A. Veliz 
 
 
1. Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order by Chair, K. Wasley, at 1:38 p.m. 
 
2. Announcements 

K. Wasley announced our next meeting is on April 8, 2010. 
 
A. Ross announced Associated Students Inc., Books 101:  The Dig on Buying Books for 
School.  “…an interactive workshop to learn how to buy more books for fewer bucks!” The 
event also features a step by step walk though of the ASI Book Exchange website and 
culminates with a cash voucher prize drawing on Thursday, March 11, 2010, 3:15p.m. 
 

3. Intent to Raise Questions 
None. 
 

4. Approval of the Minutes of February 25, 2010 
M/S/P approval of minutes. 
 

5. Approval of the Agenda 
M/S/P approval of agenda. 
 

6. Liaison Reports 
6.1 Executive Committee 

R. Ledesma announced the program suspension policy was returned by the President 
unsigned and the Executive Committee will be working on it again. 
 

6.2 Academic Advisement Subcommittee 
None. 
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6.3 Associated Students, Inc. 

M. Leung announced ASI would like to apologize on behalf of the students who were 
blamed for the fire alarm that was pulled in the Fine Arts Building.  He further 
announced ASI elections deadline has been extended to March 18. 
 
M. Leung also indicated ASI would be moving their board of directors meeting to 
accommodate the Student Appreciation Reception hosted by the Student Policy 
Committee on May 27, 2010. 
 

7. Business 
7.1 Immediate Solutions Workgroup – C. Ney 
 The website on summer 2010 is up with daily updates for faculty and staff on the CSULA 

main home page.  A preliminary list of classes for summer quarter is available as well.  
There will be an informational session for Student Affairs and Academic Affairs staff on 
March 26 to help students with any questions they may have on summer self-support.  
April 26 will be the first day available for registration for the summer quarter.  Early 
registration will not be available. 

 
7.1. Early Registration 

The committee is continuing with revisions to the internal guidelines for early 
registration. 

 
8. Adjournment 

M/S/P to adjourn at 2:47 p.m. 


